
September 4, 2024 
                                                            

 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 
FOOD PANTRY RELOCATION PROJECT 

 
 
Construction work will begin on September 9, 2024, and will be substantially complete on or 
around November 15, 2024. Working hours will be Monday – Friday 7 AM to 5 PM and Saturday 9 
AM to 5 PM. 
 
 
Affected Area 
Demolition and construction activities will occur in the vending machine room at the Student Center. All 
vending machines have been relocated inside the cafeteria. There will be temporary fencing around 
the construction area for everyone’s safety, but it will not affect access to the cafeteria, bookstore or 
any other areas in the Student Center.  
 
 
Project Overview 
As part Gavilan’s Measure X Bond Program, Gavilan College is converting the vending machine room 
into the new Food Pantry for the Basic Needs Department.  
 
 
Contact Information  
For questions or more information, please contact Katie Brewer, Program Manager 
 

Phone number: (708) 466-7937              
Email: kbrewer@volzcompany.com 

 
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding and continued support of the Measure X Bond Program. 
 
 
Serafin Fernandez, Director of Capital Projects 
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